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NEWBERG CITY COUNCIL 
 POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 
 
 

 
City Council members, possibly constituting a quorum, will be meeting at Fire 
Station 20, 414 East Second Street on June 15th, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. for a Town Hall 
Meeting on the Future of Fire Services in Newberg. 
  
The City Council will neither deliberate toward nor make any decisions. 
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